
  
 

                         vkrikorian@lcer.org – 760-946-5414   

 

Dear Students and Families, 

Welcome to the new school year! My name is Varteni Krikorian, and I am delighted to begin 
this academic journey with you as your Secondary Vice Principal. It is my sincere commitment to 
uphold educational excellence and support your success during your time here at AAE. 

I have over 13 years of experience at AAE, having served in various capacities. My 
educational background includes dual credentials in Single Subject (Business) and Multiple Subject 
teaching, complemented by a Master's degree in Educational Technology from the University of La 
Verne. Furthermore, I earned Bachelor's degrees in Business Administration, Management, and 
Finance from the University of Michigan. 

As Vice Principal, my primary goal is to cultivate a nurturing learning environment where 
every student can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. I am dedicated to fostering 
innovative educational approaches and fostering collaborative partnerships among faculty, parents, 
and the community. Together, we will work to ensure that each student receives the best possible 
education. 

Our school prides itself on a collaborative leadership approach among our teachers and staff. 
We value working closely with parents and students to create a positive, inclusive school culture. I 
am committed to promoting innovative teaching methods and implementing educational initiatives 
that enhance student engagement and achievement. 

I am eager to embark on this journey as your Vice Principal and am enthusiastic about the 
opportunity to support each student in achieving their full potential and pursuing success beyond 
secondary education. 

 

Warm regards, 

Varteni Krikorian 
Secondary Vice Principal 2025-2026 
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